
September 19, 2025 
Hi 4Ri Families! 
​ I hope everyone had a great week! 🙂 
Here is a glimpse at what we did this week: 
 

●​ Science–How can animals use their senses to communicate? 
○​ We focused on eyes, and how the pupil might get larger 

depending on if the animal is nocturnal. We started discussing a 
few of the other senses–ask your child about the octopus, snake, 
caracal :)   

 
●​ Writing 

○​ We started generating entries in our notebooks about personal 
stories–with the possibility that one of the entries might be the 
one that is picked to take though the writing process. 

 
●​ Reading 

○​ We read a new picture book called The Big Red Lollipop. We 
started discussing the importance of story elements and how 
one part of a story connects/fits with another. 

●​ Math  
○​ We finished our Place Value Unit. Everyone took an assessment 

on Wednesday. Those will be coming home next week. Everyone 
worked really hard! We talked about why assessments are given 
and how they come in different forms.  

○​ Unit 3 Family Letter 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
Allison Rickard 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cK-ElQIE2qGFn0Qs3TiB2gEOmCcduJBu/view?usp=sharing

